
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News 

We have had a busy term in Dahl class and have enjoyed lots of fun activities. We have 

been visited by the laughter specialist, met lots of exciting animals and had a great 

enterprise day designing our very own energy drink We have also enjoyed the warmer 

weather and have taken part in outside learning and activities including art, science and 

water play. 

 

                  

   

   Literacy and Communication 

          

 

This term we have been working on work based on our indervidual ‘P level’ targets. We 

have covered all three strands of ‘Reading, Writing and Speech and Language’. 

 

Dahl Class 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science 

. 

          

This term in Science we have been looking at forces. We have learnt about pushing and 

pulling, gravity, and floating and sinking. We have conducted experiments in class, 

finding which objects can be pushed or pulled, which objects fall fast or fall slowly, and 

which objects float on water and which objects sink. We recorded our findings in our 

work books. It was lots of fun, especially when we got to push and pull the adults! 

Maths 

   

       

This term we have been working on work based on our indervidual‘P level’ targets. We 

have covered all three strands of ‘Number, Geometry and Measure’. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic 

   

       

In humanities we have learnt about the water cycle. We read a book called the little 

raindrop and followed where it travelled. We made our own water cycle and watched 

how the water travelled through the areas until it reached the sea (tough tray). 

In art we created our own comics. We chose our hero, monster and person who needed 

saving. We created our own backgrounds and then put all of our work together to make 

a comic book strip. Did the hero defeat the monster and rescue the civillian? You will 

have to read it to find out! 

 

End of Year Message 

It has been a very busy year with lots of changes and it has been lovely to welcome new 

pupils to the class. We have had a great year in Dahl, and I look forward to spending 

another fabulous year in Dahl next year. I also want to say a massive thank you to all the 

parents for your support this year.  

We say goodbye to some students next year who are moving to new classes as well as 

some staff who are moving on to different classes. 

Next year we welcome some new staff and two new students to Dahl. 

Looking forward to a fun filled year ahead. 

Have a wonderful summer break. 


